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Tennessee Valley Authority

ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris
Manager of Power

500A Crhzstnut Street Tower II

Chattanocoa, TN 37401

Gentlemen:
SURJECT: DOCKET NOS. 50-327 AND 50-328

We have compieted our review of Revision 4 of the Sequoyah Radiological Plan.
Qur review indicated that your emergency plan continues to meet the planning
standards of 10 CFR 50.47(b) and the requirements of Appendix E to 10 CFR 50.

Piease be reminded that 10 CFR 50.54(q) requires NRC approval of any changes to
vour plan which may decrease the effectiveness of the plan. However, if your
safoty raey ‘ew indicates no decrease in emergency preparedness, then changes ran
te made without NRC approval. In all cases, you should furnish copies of each
proposcd change to the NRC in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(g). Also, any changes
to the Emergency Plan Implementing Procedures should be made in accordance with
the requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix E. Section V (Implementing Procedures).

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mr. Gary
Huffmar at (404) 221-5617.

Sincerely,

D. M. Verrelli, Chief

Project Branch 1

Division of Project and
Resident Programs

cz: H. J. Green, Director of

Nuclear Power

G. G. Stack, Project Manager

C. C. Mason, Plant
Superintendent

D. L. Williams, Jr., Supervisor,
Licensing Section

J. E. Wills, Project Engineer

H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear

Safety Review Staff
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Tennessee Valley Authority 2

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of Tennessee
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